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Upcoming Events
February 9
Winter Olympics Opening Ceremony
February 14
Valentine’s Day
February 14
The 100Th Day of School

Reminders
Please make sure your children are dressed for the weather. Hats, mitts and snow pants are a must this time of year. 

Continue to read with your child each evening. Ask them to re-tell the story.





	

	Students at Bayview School will be celebrating a lot during the month of February. 
The 2018 Winter Olympics begin this Friday.
The 100th Day of School and Valentine’s Day will both be celebrated the afternoon of the February 14th. (see details below)

	


The Olympics
Each classroom has been given a country to explore during the games. Ask your child which country their classroom is working on and, if you can, send in information, pictures, or items that represent that country. Students will be working on a small display for our hallway. 
Valentine’s Day
Students will celebrate Wednesday February 14th. A list of the class names will come home before that date. Please feel free to send in Valentine cards and treats for our celebration. (Peanut-free please)
The 100th Day of School
It’s hard to believe we’ve been in school for almost 100 days! On Wednesday Feb 14th, as we enjoy some Valentine treats, we will be celebrating the 100th day of school. It would be great if you could send in 100 items for your child to count. E.g. 100 Cheerios, 100 beads, 100 raisins, etc. Small items only please. 

Stay Warm!
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